
President’s Message 

John Schnittgrund 

 

This message is coming to you from my home, where everything happens these days.  Here’s 

hoping that the world opens up to some excitement before too long. 

I have not heard of any retiree being ill with this virus and I am truly happy about that.  The 

Peer Support group has been active, making themselves available if needed and they have been 

getting helpful information out to retirees.  Thanks to Marco Vasquez and the members of the 

Peer Support team for their efforts. 

It is impossible to plan for anything, at this time.  We will continue to monitor the situation and 

as soon as we can start planning for whatever remains of the year. 

Stay safe and healthy.  We pray that we continue to experience no cases of this virus.  In the 

meantime, if you need anything at all let us know. 


